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2016 was three for three for 
Matt from Bellingham WA 
(right)  . It’s been three 
consecutive years of Matt 
bringing a group to Omineca for 
Spring Bear hunting. We always 
have a good time and a great 
hunt together. 1) Matt with 
guide Wes (left) and Matt’s 
third Bear at Omineca, his first 
“cinnamon”, properly known as 
a colour phase Black Bear.  
2)  On the stalk - Wes and Matt. 

For the second year Chuck, joined his buddy, 
Matt and brought his son Lucas (next page).  
3) Chuck   hanging loose in his cabin. 4) The Boys 
enjoying the view and an after-hunt cocktail. 
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1) Matt on Alpine Rd.  2) Guide Wes 
with Matt’s Dad Larry 3) Wes, Chuck 
and a big Boar.  4) Wes also guided 
Chuck’s son Lucas to his chunky Boar. 
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Also returning this year were Uwe (1) and 
Andreas (2) from Germany. Two years ago they 
came for a Spring Bear hunt and in 2016 came 
back for Moose. 3) Guide Mike with a bull he 
called in.  4) From the archive, John & his Big Bull . 
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